





Proceeds benefit the Paso del Norte Children's Development Center

January 20, 2016

Dear Cielo Vista Neighborhood Asen-



Many thanks for your exceptional support of Christmas Street's 42nd annual holiday Gala! Your generous donations and attendance of the 2015 Gala afforded us the opportunity to raise over \$70,000 in support of the Paso del Norte Children's Development Center's programs. Your contribution makes a powerful impact!

Since 1973, Christmas Street has raised more than \$4 million to support the important work of the Center to help children with special needs reach their fullest potential. This would not have been possible without individuals like yourself and a caring community.

Thank you again for partnering with us to better the lives of children with special needs in El Paso. We greatly appreciate your continued support and look forward to seeing you next year!

Storage Hunt Beth Hahn

Devel Needsen Lynne Pouture

Though your for your support. Support.



"Thank you!!"

1101 East Schuster Avenue - El Paso, Texas 79902 www.pdnchildrens.org